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Action Taken Report on the basis of Feedback of various stakeholders. 

1. A student being the pivot of any academic institution, his feedback is vital for stock taking of the delivery 

mechanism and for necessary course correction. 

2. Due to the intermittent nature of classroom teaching during the pandemic and poor online connectivity in some areas, 

compounded by equally problematic scenario down the entry levels, feedback responses bear an overarching 

umbrella of its impact. 

3. Though an overwhelming share of responses are in the good and very good category, the college will strive to 

improve further the very good by taking the following measures. 

(a) New infrastructure is being added. 

(b) More contemporary ICT facilities are being added. 

(c) To give more accessibility to all the stakeholders the contact detail of the college administration and the faculty 

members are being made readily available at the official website. 

4. Responses obtained from the alumni regarding association and network of old friends, college is calling the general 

house soon which was withheld for a long hiatus after the breakout of Corona pandemic. Also a Facebook page is to 

be created for a better connection among the alumni. 

5.  Regarding Canteen facilities it is pertinent to mention here that college canteen has been taken by the District 

Election Officer for storing the EVMs and a letter regarding its vacation has been sent. This college being a 

Government institution cannot disobey the orders of the Government. 
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6.  Hostel facilities are in the process of upgradation and also a proposal to construct a new OBC hostel is in the 

pipeline. Also, we have also received extra funds for strengthening of Hostel infrastructure.  

7. Industrial visits and placements are being strengthened and streamlined. 

8.  After the analysis of the Employers feedback more e-resources are being subscribed. For the augmentation of Lab 

infrastructure and ICT facilities, a new Science block at a cost of about 10 crores, a new B.Tech. block at a cost of 

about 4 Crores and a new MBA block at a cost of 3.2 Crores are nearing completion/ being constructed. Hopefully 

this will increase the employers’ satisfaction to higher levels.   

9. Though most of the feedback received from the parents is overwhelmingly encouraging, yet to most of the responses 

we have got shades of poor delivery. To us, it looks fallout of the two years of pandemic and non convening of the 

PTA meetings, to be updated about their concerns. Decreasing incidences of the pandemic and regular functioning of 

the college is likely to improve upon all the parameters.  
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